
This week at nursery we have been on 

an autumn walk. We collected leaves 

and talked about why they had fallen 

from the trees and talked about the 

colours of autumn. We brought the 

leaves back to nursery and used 

them to make beautiful pictures. 

 

 

 

 Student: We have a paediatric student named Miss Higginson who is with us until 30th 

November. 

 Big Bedtime Read 

We have a lending library available in our nursery reception area. Please look at the books 

together with your child. They are available for you to take home by signing out the book 

using the form provided.  

 Snack money 
A gentle reminder that snack costs £1.50 per week and this can be paid at the school office or 
on iPay. 
 

 

Mrs Ness runs a Peep group for Nursery 

children on a Wednesday afternoon. Peep 

groups are for parents/carers and their 

children, and aim to support families with 

their children’s early learning in an 

enjoyable way. Please come along to 

PUSCPS on Wednesdays from 12.30 – 1.30. 

First there is an informal chat for parents 

then activities with your children.

 

 

 


